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Exciting progress 
at St Kevin’s 

Community Hub

Progress of Works

Works continue to progress on programme with 
Kier having completed steel frame and sheathing 
board to the external envelope. We are currently 
making good progress towards getting the building 
wind and watertight with the roof substantially 
complete and brickwork underway.

Over the summer we will be installing the new 
MUGA Pitch, progressing the landscape works and 
commencing the internal fit out.

We will also be installing a new pedestrian crossing 
point on Coatbridge Road which will require 
temporary road closures whilst the works are taking 
place. Once a date for these works has been 
agreed with North Lanarkshire Council, Kier will 
issue a further newsletter to confirm arrangements.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused during 
these works and will endeavour to keep any 
disturbance to a minimum.

Jim Marsh (Project Manager, Kier Construction)

james.s.marsh@kier.co.uk

Area of works

To view further details about the new 
development and the overall Town and 
Community Hub programme please visit the link 
below

https://tinyurl.com/5x6chkhb

https://www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/regeneration-and-investment/towns-and-communities/town-and-community-hubs/town-and-community-hub-delivery-programme/st-kevins-community-hub
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